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NEWS
Spencer Clift Discusses Shelby County Bankruptcy Filing in 2013 with Memphis 
Daily News

In this Memphis Daily News article, Spencer Clift talks about the steady consistency of bankruptcy numbers in 
Shelby County (Tennessee) in 2013. 

Mr. Clift notes that, what the numbers don't show, and what he believes bears further analysis, is how many of 
the Chapter 13 filings were repeat filers who filed after a prior case was dismissed.
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